
Children on Campus 
To protect the safety of young visitors and to avoid disruptive behavior, minor children accompanying students 
or visitors of Pennsylvania Highlands Community College must be under the constant supervision of a parent, 
guardian, or parent designee while on campus. 

Children who are taking part in organized, scheduled activities, minors who have been admitted to 
Pennsylvania Highlands Community College, and dual enrolled high school students, may be on campus 
without parent/guardian supervision. Minor children must meet the criteria above to be permitted in 
classrooms, laboratories, or other areas of instruction. 

A child and his or her parent will be asked to leave if the child's presence is determined to be disruptive to the 
college environment. Finally, it is not appropriate to bring children to campus who are unable to attend school 
or daycare due to illness. 

The College does not allow children to be left unattended on our property due to security and child welfare 
concerns. Parents who have problems with childcare should visit or contact the Student Success Center. 
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